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Welcome to our newsle�er. VAEF's 

Accommoda�on search con�nues 

whilst we are based in the offices 

above Epping Forest Sports Centre in 

Hemnall Street in Epping.  It is s�ll business as usual 

with organisa�ons and members of the public being 

able to access our services via visi�ng, emailing  

admin@vaef.org.uk or telephoning 01992 564178.   

 

During this year we will be focusing more of our 

work on supporting the local community with 

activities linked to improving peoples emotional and 

physical wellbeing. Some of this work has already 

started such as working with ACE Weight 

Management to offer weekly weigh in sessions in 

the local community.  Other work will be linked to 

increasing preventative measures for people at risk 

of falling, providing improved opportunities for 

community engagement and activity for adults with 

learning disabilities, assisting to increase the 

provision of mental health first aid skills in the 

community and work towards helping to reduce 

social isolation in the District.  We would like to 

work in partnership with VAEF membership groups 

and if you wish to find out more about how to link 

in I would be very happy to discuss this further. 

Lastly I would like to wish everybody an enjoyable 

summer.  

  

 Jacqui Foile, Chief Officer 

Are you available to volunteer for an hour a 

week? Would you like to make a difference in your 

Community to someone who has a life limi&ng illness 

through Companionship? Would you like to help 

someone who is lonely and isolated? This Project maybe 

for you! 

If you think this is for you, the Compassionate 

Neighbours Project at St Clare Hospice, Has&ngwood are 

running one of our training sessions on the 29
th
 and 30

th
 

June where we currently have a few spaces le2. If you 

are interested in a4ending, or would like to discuss 

future dates then please call me on 01279 773 729 or 

email me at Stacey.towler@stclarehospice.org.uk to 

start the process. 

VAEF Ace Upcycling Project—Ace upcycling is a 

small group of young people with Learning Disabili&es guided 

by a skilled team of staff and volunteers, working in 

partnership with Epping Forest Reuse. We transform donated 

pieces of furniture for resale to the general public at 

affordable prices. Contact Sally Panrucker for further details. 

spanrucker@vaef.org.uk or call 01992 564 032  

The Three Valleys Male Voice 

Choir will be present at  

The Epping Town Show  

on Sunday 1
st
 July 2018. 

  

Stonards Hill Recrea&on Ground,Epping, 

CM16 6SP 

If you enjoy singing and have some�mes 

thought about joining a choir, look us up and 

have a chat with the guys on the stand. 

We will be happy to talk and answer any 

ques�ons you might have. 
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Newsle4er supported by  

NEED MORE DESKS? 

Loughton Town Council has 7 

shaped desks all in good condi�on 

available FOC for collec�on from 

their former offices in Loughton. 

Happy to dispose of 

individually.  Must go to a good 

home within the next 4 weeks 

before our new tenants move in. 

Interested?  Please call Paul on 

020 8508 4200.  

The Epping Golf Course  

FREE golf lessons for adults 
Every Saturday 9-10 & every  

Monday 9:30- 10:30 

Flux lane Epping Essex CM16 7NJ                             

  01992 572282  

  All equipment provided and all welcome! 


